
 

December 27, 2018              

 

Website Renewal 

 

We are pleased to announce the renewal of our website 

(https://www.ribomic.com/eng/index.php ). 

The website has been completely revised to be more “user-friendly” and "simple". 

 

The big change is made in our pipeline presentation. 

Previously, the RIBOMIC’s pipelines were displayed in the order of Project Code 

numbers, but are shown in the new website as follows: 

1) The pipeline on the clinical stage is placed at the top, and the others are displayed 

in the order of developmental stages from ‘late’ to ‘early’. 

2) "Project Code" shown as RBMXXX without hyphenation is changed to "Product 

Code" shown as RBM-XXX with hyphenation. 

3) Details of each pipeline are shown in an accordion menu (click to open). 

 

These changes reflect our current R&D progress, i.e., from discovery stage to clinical 

stage, since our advanced pipeline RBM-007 has entered into the clinical trial in the 

United States in summer 2018.  

Also, the “Product Code” means that the candidate molecule of each project is 

finalized and ready for clinical development and/or out-licensing, so that the progress 

of each project is clearly visible. 

Following these changes, some pipelines shown previously as “Project Code" are 

removed from the new pipeline. However, we would like to remind you that these 

pipelines are steadily in progress as in-house programs, which will appear later in the 

pipeline as a new “Product Code”. 

 

Contact: https://www.ribomic.com/eng/contact.php  
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